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06 October 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We hope that your child has found the start of Year 7 a positive and exciting one. 
 
To support your child’s transition to Lacon Childe, we would like to invite you to our 'Welcome to Year 
7’ evening on Thursday 16 October 2025. The evening will begin with a series of short presentations 
to keep you informed and share key messages on how you can support your child as they continue 
their journey with us. You will then have the opportunity to meet with your child's form tutor, year lead 
and SENCo. School Leaders will also be at the evening and available to help you with any questions 
or concerns you may have.  
 
The evening will be held on Thursday 16 October in the main hall from 5.30pm to 6.30pm. Please 
complete the form on the below link so we can best meet your wants and needs on the evening. 
 
Welcome to Year 7 Evening 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 16 October. 
 
Kind regards, 

     
 
Kristien Wood     Lindsey Aldridge-Bufton 
Assistant Head Teacher   Head of Year 7 

https://forms.office.com/e/USeZWUPhd4

